
City of Renton 
 

The City of Renton would be to submitted the following comments:
1) Under draft CAP Section 2.3 (Work to prevent PFAS releases), Ecology identified a number of
potential PFAS sources (some of which may be in Renton) and Ecology is proposing to identify and
work with industries, manufacturers, and businesses in Washington that have used or continue to
use commercial quantities of PFAS. Will Ecology share this information with local governments
such that cities can track these industries, manufacturers, and businesses in their local jurisdiction?
2) Under draft CAP Section 4.1 (Evaluate PFAS in wastewater treatment), the WWTP sampling
study should consider including sampling PFAS in reclaimed water effluent from WWTPs that are
or have the ability to produce reclaimed water for irrigation or other reclaimed water uses.


